
Dear Parents, 

 

Congratulations on your son/daughter becoming an eighth grader at Bethel 

Middle School in the 2022-2023 academic year! The Yearbook staff is now 

accepting orders for 8th grade recognition ads. These ads give you the 

opportunity to express your love and congratulations upon your child’s 

promotion. 

 Ads are available in the following sizes for the prices shown: 

 

Full Color Ad 

Sizes                                                 Prices 

1/8 Page:  (1-2 images)                                                                  $25 

1/4 Page:  (1-4 images)                                                                  $45 

1/2 Page:  (1-8 images)                                                                  $80 

 

**You may also choose to include multiple students in one ad.  

 

Ad Placement:  All ads are sold on a “first come, first served” basis until the ad 

pages in the yearbook are full. Therefore, we encourage you to place your ad 

order early to ensure a spot in the 2023 Yearbook.   

 

Deadline:  This order form, photos, text and payment for your child’s ad are 

due by Friday, October 14, 2022 at 3:00pm.   

Digital photos may be emailed to Mrs. Plemmons.  

Everything to be included in the ad must be to the school on that date.  

  

If you have any questions concerning an ad, please call or email Kendra 

Plemmons at BMS.  (kplemmons@haywood.k12.nc.us or 646-3442) 

 

Sincerely, 

Yearbook Staff 

 

 

Student Name:  _________________________________________________________ 

 

Ad Size: 1/8 ($25.00)   1/4 ($45.00)   1/2 ($80.00) 

 

Number of Photos included: _____ 

 

Please use the back for ad text.  
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